
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

October saw Kelly and Ellen reach 
their 19th inventive dance win, with 

the Meadowfield Mambo.   
A fantastic achievement at the  

Blackpool Dance Festival and only 
the second Mambo ever to win the 

Latin section. 
 

Welcome 
Autumn days are here again and we have 
all been busy getting back into dancing and 
preparing for our upcoming exam.   

Earlier in October Kelly  
completed her third half  
marathon in aid of the  

British Heart Foundation.  
Yet again she smashed her 

personal best to make it 
home in  

1 hour and 53 minutes.   
 

After a break for Christmas 
we look forward to seeing 
what she can achieve in 

2017! 

They also enjoyed leading the dancing at the 
festival during the Monday afternoon tea dance.  

What a fantastic few days of dancing! 
 

Don’t forget 
the next 

medal exam 
will be on 

Sunday 27th 
November 

2016. 



 

 
 

 
Kelly and Ellen 
Check out the website for more details. 

www.kellendance.co.uk 

Kelly and Ellen were the Sunday  
afternoon MCs at this year’s Bridlington 

Dance Festival. 

Dear Santa 
Christmas is just around the corner.  If you 
would like to order any new dance wear for 
Christmas get your orders in now.  Hoodies, 
bags, poms and 
cheer uniforms 
available to order. 

Coming up! 
November and December 

 Sunday 27th November NCDTA 
exam for all branches. 

 Saturday 3rd December last       
Saturday morning classes for 2016. 

 Thursday 8h December last Cheer 
Dance class for 2016. 

 Sunday 11th December Children’s 
Christmas party and presentation of 
awards. Bowen Road 11am-1pm. 

 Monday 19th December Christmas 
Faith Supper Dance. Last Monday 
Dance for 2016. 

 Thursday 22nd December       
Christmas Supper Dance. Last 
Thursday Dance for 2016. 

 

January 2017 
 Thursday 5th January 2017      

Classes and dance recommence. 
 Saturday 7th January 2017 Classes 

recommence. 
 Monday  9th January 2017 New 

Year Dinner Dance. Book your 
place now. 

 Sunday January 15th 2017 NCDTA 
Inventive Dance competition—Kelly 
and Ellen.  If you would like to order 
a ticket see Kelly and Ellen 

 

Future Dates 
 Friday 17th-Sunday 19th February 

Sequence Dance Weekend The 
Crown and Mitre Carlisle.  

 Saturday 4th March 2017 Kellen 
Dance Academy 5th Birthday.  

 Mecure Kings Hotel. 
 Tuesday 28th March 2017 Kellen 

Congratulations to Sue 
and Moc who were  

married in September.   
They enjoyed  learning their 

first dance with us.  

We enjoyed a frightful night at our  
Halloween dance. Along with some 

delicious cakes! 


